HSU C/O HSU State Office Level 2 109 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000

mark.jay@hsu.asn.au cc andrew.gallagher@hsu.asn.au

**Dear Branch Secretary** 

**Consultation: Review of Spiritual Support Services** 

In accordance with Section G1.2 page 98 of the ACT Public Sector Health professional Enterprise Agreement 22021-2022, where there are proposals to introduce change, the head of service will consult with the effected employees and relevant unions.

Details of the proposed review including purpose, benefit and consultation plan are in the attached consultation paper.

## Next steps?

To engage staff, stakeholders and unions, consultation forums will be organised to occur in the first 3 weeks of May. These forums are for key stakeholders to raise the issues and opportunities with the current Spiritual Support Services and to assist in forming an evidence based Spiritual Support Services model of care.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the consultation process or to request additional information, please contact me at <a href="mailto:felicity.martin@act.gov.au">felicity.martin@act.gov.au</a> or 02 5124 6637.

I look forward to your response and contribution to this consultation process.

Regards

Felicity Martin
Senior Director Allied Health
Division of Allied Heath
Canberra Health Services

27 April 2022

Cc: Sally Green, HR Business Partner, Canberra Health Services